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June 7, 1941

Dr, Fred W, Rankin

271 W. Short 5%,
Lexington, Kentuoky

Dear Fred:

T learned last evening of your election
to the Presidency of the American }Medical Assoo-
jation and I want to congratulate you, This is
indeed an honor and one which you richly deserve.

I am sorry that I was unable to be in
Cleveland this yvear which may have given me an
opportunity to have had a visit with you. I hope
before long we will see you in Rochester.

With kindest regards to you and your
family, I am

Sincerely,

FAW 1 ME



